
City of Kaukauna 

Board of Public Works  April 18, 2022 
jn/engr dept 

 

Agenda Item 2e 

RFP – Jonen Park Pavilion  

 

Background 

 

Jonen Park was developed in 2008 with possible additions/amenities discussed. One such 
amenity was a future pavilion. Due to recent increases in park use, the project is in demand. 
Engineering Department would work with the Community Enrichment Service Director and 
Street/Park Departments to seek proposals for the design of the pavilion. We would anticipate 
being able to return to this board in summer 2022 with construction plans, in order to seek bids. 
This pavilion is a budgeted item for 2022 capital improvements.  
 

Recommended Action 

 

Direct Engineering to seek proposals and complete the design of Jonen Park Pavilion.   

 

 


